Newsletter

24 MAY 2024



THE WIZARD OF OZ HAS COMMENCED AND OUR VERY OWN NEWELL IS ONE OF THE STARS OF THE SHOW. NEWELL IS ONE OF THE WICKED WITCHES WINKIES AND ONE OF THE MUNCHKINS. NEWELL HAS BEEN GOING TO WEEKLY REHERSALS. ITS GOOD TO SEE HIS HARD WORK PAYING OFF. WELL DONE NEWELL!!







BIG HAPPY
BIRTHDAY TO
RAY, FOR SUNDAY
THE 26TH. 31
YEARS YOUNG.





IT'S BEEN A MONTH SINCE RENEE JOINED US AS OUR NEW ADMINISTRATOR COORDINATOR, AND IT'S BEEN NOTHING SHORT OF FANTASTIC. SHE'S FULLY IMMERSED. IN THE POSITIVE ATMOSPHERE AND HAS QUICKLY FORGED STRONG CONNECTIONS. RENEE IS REALLY - APPRECIATING THE EUN/SUPPORTIVE ENVIRONMENT





DOM AND DAVID HAVE BOTH COME BACK FROM AUSTRALIA, TWO DIFFERENT TRIPS BUT BOTH HAD THE BEST TIME. DOM WENT TO THE MAGIC ROUND, WHERE HE GOT TO SEE ALL THE LEAGUE TEAMS PLAY EACHOTHER. DAVID WENT WITH HIS MUM. HE GOT TO GO TO SEAWORLD DREAM WORLD AND EXPLORE THE GOLD COAST.